June Tournament

On Sat. June Tth we were mostly spared by the wet weather that has been plaguing our area and our tourney fishing
members were able to get in a fairly dry Saturday of fishing. Some decent fish were presented to welghmaster Pat
Hughes with winning weights that were better than those posted on a public toumament held on the same day.

Once again our June tournament/fish fry was a great success. Thanks to Post 250 for allowing us to use their fine
facilities. And special thanks to Charlie Dowdle for bringing a good plan to a great conclusion! Charlie and Mr. John
Boudan (member of Post 250) did all the frying and more thanks to Joe Sirmon who handied the fish cleaning duty.
Where would be have been without these folks?? It's estimated that we fed upwards of 125 people which included
members of the post and our fishermen and ACFA family members.

Results from the competition follow:

Speckled Trout White Trout
Frank Mitternight 5.901bs. Bud Bamr 1.90Ibs.
Earl Hopper 4.75lbs. Daonald Garrettson 1,40Ibs.
Jep Hill 4.45lbs. Matt Perry 1.10Ibs

Elounder Ground Mullet
Keiiy Fulmer . 2.750ts Scofl Lewis 1.100ks
John Fassbender 2.50Ibs Bobby McElroy B5lbs

Kyle Mitternight 2.35lbs Barry Keith B0lbs



